
Maths Week England  

13th - 18th November 2023 

On Monday we thought about what we will do 

with our ten pounds. We voted for the most 

popular idea. 

We also took part 

in a Numberella 

Escape Room. 

This was really 

good fun! 

We 

developed 

our estimation skills with some ‘3-Act 

Tasks’. On this one, The Cookie 

Monster, we had to estimate how many 

cookies in the pack and how many we 

thought Cookie Monster had eaten 

before calculating the results. 

On Wednesday we had a visit from Mrs 

Oldham, who works at The Bank of England. 

She taught us about how to  
 

check banknotes to see if they are real.  

We also enjoyed some Maths themed story 

times – which 

definitely got us 

thinking!        


